University of Southeastern Philippines
BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC)

December 11,2017 NOA 2017-31/Infra
NOTICE OF AWARD

ENGR. IGNACIO T. PUA, JR.

Authorized Representative

HEXAMINDZ CORPORATION

Pearl St., Marfori Heights Subdivision, Davao City
Tel. # 227-7352/300-6993, email add: hexamindz@yahoo.com

Dear Engr. Pua:

You are hereby notified that after the conduct of the eligibility check, bid evaluation
and post-qualification process, it was determined that you have submitted the Lowest
Calculated and Responsive Bid for the items indicated in the attached list of the project:
Construction of 5-Storey CGB Building Phase 1B at USeP, Obrero Campus, Davao City
with Contract ID No. 2017-30/Infra in the total bid amount of Twenty-Six Million Three
Hundred Fifty-Five Thousand Seventy-Three & 05/100 (Ph.P 26,355,073.05) Pesos.

In view hereof, you are instructed to enter and execute a Contract of Agreement with
the University of Southeastern Philippines within ten (10) days from the date of receipt of
this Notice of Award. It is also necessary that you furnish USeP with Board Resolution of

your company authorizing you to sign the Contract for and in behalf of your company
within one week.

Likewise, you are required to Post a Performance Security within ten (10) days upon
receipt of this Notice.

Please acknowledge receipt thereof and signify your concurrence by signing under
the “Conforme” provided below and returning the same to the Head of BAC Secretariat.

Very truly yours,
LOURDES C. GENERALAO
President i
CONFORME: /
Date : /XY
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